
 
 

      65th FAI / IPC PLENARY MEETING, VARSHETS, BULGARIA,  31 JANUARY – 01 FEBRUARY 2015   
Subject: Amendments and Corrections to 2014 IPC Plenary Minu tes Annex No. - 1 
Author: Liam McNulty, IPC Recording Secretary  Agenda ref. - 2.1 

Date:  02 October  2014 Total Pages  1 of 1  
 
 

AMENDMENTS TO MINUTES OF IPC PLENARY MEETING 2014, 
HELD IN VIENNA, AUSTRIA, 01 - 02 FEBRUARY 2014 

 
 
 
7.4  CISM REPORT 
         1      The 2015 CISM World Parachuting Championships is incorrectly noted as having Australia 

for its venue.   
                 The correct location is Pohang, South Korea. 

             
      2     The statement ‘The Australian Championships (2015) is fully booked up for        
             teams’ applies for the 2015 Championships in South Korea, where Military World   
             Games will be held and only military teams from CISM members can participate.      
             The 2014 CISM Championships in Solo, Indonesia, will have the ability to cater  
             for observer teams of nations which are not CISM members. 
 

 
Appendix F –   IPC COMMITTEES AND WORKING GROUPS 20 14 AND IPETA DIRECTORS   
                         ELECTED BY IPC 
 
The Artistic Events Committee listing erroneously omitted Elisabet Mikaelsson. 
The listing was corrected in June 2014, the correct listing being posted on the website and a note was 
carried in the IPC Newsletter, #2, 2014.  
 
 
Annex 59 (agenda ref. 22.1.5) to 2014 Plenary Agend a 
Proposal, from Alberto  Martin Paracuellos, IPC Delegate, Spain , to amend SC5 and the FAI 
Controller handbook accordingly so that each NAC must register their competitor in the following web 
page http://www.fai.org/about-fai/fai-sporting-licences and it should be the responsibility of the FAI 
office to check that each competitor meets the specified requirements of representation in order to 
include them in the list.  
This way the competitor would not need to bring the document to the competition and it could be 
checked on line, by the FAI Controller, well before the beginning of the event. 
 
The Minutes of the 2014 IPC Plenary Meeting state - 
‘This proposal referred to Sporting Licences and their checking by the FAI Controller at FCEs.  As it 
had been announced by the FAI Representative, Mr Rob Hughes, that paper Sporting Licence were 
being eliminated, and that in future the competitors credentials could be checked on the Sporting 
Licence Data Base, this proposal was redundant and was therefore withdrawn.  The consequent 
change in the system will be reflected in the wording of SC5 1.2 (1) and the FAI Controller Handbook.’ 
 
Alberto Martin Paracuellos states that the Minutes are incorrect in this matter and that the 
proposal was carried by the Plenary. 
 
 
  
 


